Nicky Steele

From: Helen Mitchell <helen@annefrank.org.uk>

Sent: 09 February 2018 12:30 **To:** Pardeep Sandhu; Bim Sandhu

Subject: Thank You

Dear Pardeep and Bim,

Thank you both so much for your incredibly generous donation of £30,000 from the Sandhu Charitable Foundation following the 2018 Annual Lunch to mark Holocaust Memorial Day. Please accept this email as our official receipt - if you prefer a more formal receipt please just let me know.

I hope you agree the Lunch was a moving and inspiring event. We are so grateful to have your support and as you heard from our Ambassadors, without the education programmes you are helping us provide they would not have the confidence to stand so proud and share their experiences with us. Hearing how they are now able to challenge prejudice and discrimination in all its forms is just testament to the huge difference your support is making to our young people today, but also for future generations. This message was highlighted by Lord Dubs who said,

"It's young people we've got to get at in a positive sense, because they're the ones who can improve the values of our society."

You will be delighted to hear that thanks to your generosity and all our other supporters, the Lunch has so far raised an amazing £480,000, with more donations still to come, making this our most successful event in 16 years. Pardeep I hope you are proud that all that hard work and effort you put into planning the Lunch has proved such a success.

Thank you both once again for all you do to support us.

My best wishes,

Helen

Helen Mitchell

Major Donor Manager
The Anne Frank Trust UK
Tel 020 7284 5858 Mob 07513692122
Star House, 104-108 Grafton Road, London, NW5 4BA | Reg Charity 1003279
www.annefrank.org.uk

The Anne Frank Trust UK is an education charity that empowers young people with the knowledge, skills and confidence to challenge all forms of prejudice and discrimination.

٠,

